
Addendum #1 (CB-0871) 

 

Addendum to original Scope of work for Jail Lock Project 

 

1. The three doors labeled AV 1,2, and 3 should be replaced with detention grade doors 

with locks comparable to existing locks. Wedge style locks are not required on these 

doors. 

 

2.   The holding cell doors In the Docket area should have wedge style locks installed.  

 

3.   The medical cells in the infirmary should have wedge style locks installed. 

 

4.   The two entry doors to the multi-purpose area should have wedge style locks installed.  

 

5.   The inner and outer doors of the Outdoor exercise area should have wedge style locks       

installed.  

 

6.   The inner door in the safety vestibule going into the Pod at Pods I & J should have a 

wedge-style lock installed.  

 

7.  All equipment is expected to be replaced during this project. Bids should include new 

software, PC’s, Monitors (large and small), and any required equipment to ensure that the 

new operating system is compatible and functional upon completion of this project.  

 

 

8.   All audio head control relays should be replaced when the PLC system is replaced.  

 

       9.  There shall be a 5-year warranty on all new equipment installed. 

  

     10.  All locks that are not replaced with the wedge style locks shall be serviced and added to       

the proposed service contract.     

 

 


